
 
 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

On Thursday 6th March 2025, we are celebrating World Book Day. This year we are focusing 

on the book, ‘What Will I Be?’ by Frances Stickley.  
 

Children can come to school dressed up as a job they would like to do when they are older.  

 

They will also be able to visit out pop-up book shop and choose one of these World Book Day 

books for free.  

 
 

In the afternoon, each class will be a part of a Poetry Slam.  

Come and see your child perform with their class at these times:  

EYFS 14:15 

Years 1 and 2- 14:30 

Years 3 and 4- 14:45 

Years 5 and 6-15:00 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting us in promoting a love of reading in our children. 

 

Miss Forster and Mrs Furze 

Reading Leads 


